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Metro: I-10 ExpressLanes Extension. Reminder: You have until Friday June 10, 2022,
to provide official comment.

Metro, in coordination with Caltrans, is initiating an Environmental Impact
Report/Environmental Assessment (EIR/EA) for the proposed 1-10 ExpressLanes
Extension project. The EIR/EA is under development to evaluate the potential
environmental impacts associated with the implementation of ExpressLanes or
additional HOV lanes on the I-10 corridor between |-605 and the Los Angeles/San
Bernardino County line.

We encourage you to submit comments on the proposed alternatives, purpose and
need, as well as help identify and inform the issues that may need to be addressed

in the environmental process.

For additional details, please visit https.//www.metro.net/projects/i- 10-extension/
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